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12 April 2013

Julie Fairey
fyi-request-810-77a4adaa@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Julie Fairey
This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your email of 3 April 2013 requesting

Written confirmation of information received verbally that the Ministry of Education
has requested that all school and public tertiary institutions be given under-lining
zoning reflecting surrounding zones through the Unitary Plan process by Auckland
Council.

Your request will be answered within 20 working days of its receipt, in accordance with
the Official Information Act 1982. The Ministry reserves the right to request an
extension if this becomes necessary due to the potential workload involved in meeting
your request.

Yours sincerely

Anna Geling
Acting Senior zm ager — Implementation Planning
Education, Curriculum and Performance




